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Jan. 15, 2019

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793
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Re: ConocoPhillips Company - Material Changes to Business Operations 
Case No. 13-1515-EL-CRS 
CERT. 0001364

Under Ohio Administrative Code 4901:1-24-11 (A), Competitive Electric Retail Service 
(CRES) providers shall inform the commission of any material change to information 
supplied in the most recent certification renewal application within thirty calendar days 
of such change. Material changes to business operations include, among other things, 
a change to business address.

Effective January 1, 2019 ConocoPhillips Corporate Headquarters has moved. The new 
address should be changed to the following:

ConocoPhillips
925 N. Eldridge Parkway
Houston, TX 77079

If you have any questions regarding this update, please contact Marty McCraw at (281) 
293-1321 or via email at Marty.L.McCraw@ConocoPhillips.com.

Robert Bonner


